
1

To: City Clerks Office
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Public Meeting for Planning Application: Queen Street West and Mill 

Street

From: Doug McLeod Parkdale United Toronto < >  
Sent: 2021/06/02 12:16 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Public Meeting for Planning Application: Queen Street West and Mill Street 
 

 

Hi 
Could you please add Peter Dymond, our Heritage Board co-chair to the 
list of attendees? 
 
Thanks 
Doug 
Let nothing disturb you, nothing distress you. While all things fade away, God is unchanging.  Be patient, for 
with God in your heart, nothing is lacking.  God is enough.   Prayer of St. Theresa  
 
Rev. Doug McLeod 

From: Doug McLeod Parkdale United Toronto < >  
Sent: 2021/06/02 12:05 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Public Meeting for Planning Application: Queen Street West and Mill Street 
 

 

Good Morning 
Doug McLeod here (co-chair of the Heritage Board of the City of 
Brampton.) 
The Heritage Board just received notice about the above meeting from 
Heritage staff re the above matter on June 7. 
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Since such a development could affect adjacent properties listed by the 
Heritage Board we  are asking for the opportunity to speak at the meeting. 
Can you arrange? 
 
Thanking you in advance. 
 
Doug McLeod 
 
Let nothing disturb you, nothing distress you. While all things fade away, God is unchanging.  Be patient, for 
with God in your heart, nothing is lacking.  God is enough.   Prayer of St. Theresa  
 
Rev. Doug McLeod 


